
Notice of Public Hearing Edenville Township 

 

The Edenville Township Board will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed Budget 

for Fiscal year 2022-2023 at the Swanton Memorial Center Small Meeting Room at 

6422 N Water Rd Edenville, MI 48620 on Tuesday June 28th @ 5:30 pm. Board 

meeting will immediately follow. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at the Edenville 

Township Office 467 Moore St Edenville, Mi 48620 during regular office hours. 

 

During the Budget Hearing the Board will hear public comments on the following: 

The Board is seeking an increase of .50 Fire Operating special assessment. The 

Board is seeking no change in the Fire Dept Capital Improvements and Equipment 

Assessment. 

 

Compensation of Board members we are  

enacting a 3.512% increase and pay mileage of .625 cents per mile for mileage out 

of the township. 

 

Private road assessments in the following areas (no increase from 2022 approved 

assessment amounts). 

Bluff creek (Ginger Dr) no increase 

Campbell Court- no increase 

Fox Road (north end) - no increase 

Lakeview Subdivision Wixom, Beach, Dorr) - no increase 

Sanford Lake Estates- no increase 

Woodland Estates (South end of Fox Rd)- no increase 

 

The proposed property tax millage rate to be levied in support of the proposed 

budget will also be a subject of this hearing.  The Board is not seeking an increase 

over last year. 
 

Anedra Lewis Edenville Township Clerk 


